
 

  

MONDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

26   

Chili Fries 
 

TUESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

27 

French Dip 
 

WEDNESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

28   

Taco Salad 
 

THURSDAY, 
FEBRUARY 

29 

Scrambled Eggs 
& Muffins 

 

FRIDAY, 
MARCH 

1  

Chicken 
Nuggets & Fries 

 
 

MONDAY, Mar. 4 – Chicken & Dumplings 

 

TUESDAY, Mar. 5 – Fish & Chips 
 

 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

February 26, 2024 

_____________________________________ 

GO Day a Huge Blessing 

Thank you secondary students for all of your work last 

Friday for GO Day. Thank you to the parent/chaperones 

for transporting and accompanying them as they went 

out into the community and served. Some of the locations 

were Love Inc, Grace Bible Church, Habitat for Humanity, 

The Springs Retirement Home, Eagle Mount, Sacks Thrift 

store, Hillcrest Senior Living, and HCS. Students served 

willingly and diligently in our community. 

Thank you to all who represented our Lord on this day😊 
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_________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Mission Trip Information 

The HCS Mission Team is excited to be back to 

the usual Junior/Senior mission trip arrangements 

this spring. Tomorrow, February 27th-March 5th, nineteen Juniors, Seniors, and parent chaperones will 

travel to Cuilapa, Guatemala. They will serve with the Mercy Ministerio group, both within the city of 

Cuilapa and in the surrounding villages. Please pray for the team as they prepare to share the love of 

Jesus through music, labor, educational assistance, children's activities, and sharing their testimonies. 

Thank you to all the HCS families who have been so incredibly generous to donate items for the team 

to take along and bless the missionary family and the people being served by them.   These donations 

contained items that the family is able to use in their bakery, in their ESL classes, and also just to bless 

the people of the area.  We are beyond grateful for your generosity. 

Thanks in advance for your prayers for the team, and for your participation in providing for the needs of 

Mercy Ministerio! The team will be posting to Instagram at hcs_mission_trip_2024. Check it out when 

they are there and keep up on all they are doing.  

_______________________________________________________________ 

Peter Pan Is Flying to Town 

Theater students have been working long and hard to bring you “Peter Pan 

and Wendy” on March 22nd and 23rd.  Mark your calendars now to come and  

watch the HCS students perform. You will not want to miss this!  

We are in need of a few prop items and wondered if anyone had any of the  

following we could borrow: 

Black umbrella  Fish netting for the wall 

Kite    Large jug or planter pot 

Several yards of rope Bongo drums 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Attention parents of student athletes! 

We invite you to come find out about your Heritage Booster Club March 6th at 3:45pm. We love 

the benefits that participating in sports gives our kids, not only physically but spiritually and 

emotionally. Our sports program at Heritage is thriving and the Booster Club is an essential part of 

being able to ensure the school can provide an outstanding athletics program for our students. We 

would love to see as many parents as possible come to the meeting on the 6th to learn more about 

Booster. If you’re not able to make the meeting please reach out to hcsprogram@gmail.com or 

call/text Kaia Lee at 406-599-6013. 
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______________________________________ 

  UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Tuesday, Feb. 27th: 7th-12th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Feb. 27th - Mar. 5th: Mission Trip to Guatemala 

- Monday, Mar. 4th: 5th-8th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Tuesday, Mar. 5th: 3rd-4th Grades – Ski PE - Bridger Bowl 

- Wednesday, Mar. 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades – Crosscut 

- Mar. 11th-15th: Spring Break – No School 

- Wednesday, Mar. 20th: School Board Meeting – 5pm 

- Mar. 22nd & 23rd: School Play – Peter Pan 

 

 

   

___________________________________________________ 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Ski PE Days 

BRIDGER BOWL 

Tuesday, February 27th: 7th-12th Grades 

Monday, March 4th: 5th-8th Grades 

Tuesday, March 5th: 3rd-4th Grades 

 

 
If you have not registered your student for their upcoming trip you must now call the Bridger Bowl Ski 

School and register them and set up lift ticket, lessons, and rentals. Their number is 406-556-5662. If 

they are not going to go, please let the HCS office know. There is no cost for this trip to students. 

_______________________________________________________ 

And we urge you, brothers, admonish the idle, encourage the  

fainthearted, help the weak, be patient with them all.  See that  

no one repays anyone evil for evil, but always seek to do good  

to one another and to everyone.  Rejoice always, pray without  

ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will  

of God in Christ Jesus for you.  – 1 Thessalonians 5:14-18 

 

 

CROSSCUT 

Wednesday, March 6th: 2nd and 5th Grades  

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Inviting All Parents to Jump in to PTF 

Parents of Heritage have come together to form a Parent Teacher 

Fellowship. This group gathers to plan and execute events for the school. 

Upcoming events are Field Day Fundraiser, Teacher Appreciation Week 

and Last Day of School Event. They meet once a month for this planning. The upcoming meetings 

are at 2pm: March 20th, April 10th, and May 1st. 

Can’t commit to meetings? Contact Kate Chamberlin at jnkchamberlin@yahoo.com to jump in at 

events. They would love to meet you and have you join in!! 
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